
いただけます。

Prohibitions / Notes

Notice on photography 
in the airport 

Please comply to the following guidelines and do it  
safely when taking personal photos or videos here.

● From the viewpoint of security, it is prohibited to
take pictures at the Security Screening 
(including security equipment and Security 
Screening inspectors).

● Unauthorized photography of other passengers
or airport staff is prohibited in order to protect 
portrait rights and privacy.

● In the aircraft or shops, please confirm the rules for 
photography with each operator.

● Please do not disturb other customers or shops.

● when getting on and off the plane, please be sure to 
follow the instructions of the staff or attendants.

● Please contact the airport management office for
press coverage or commercial photography.

● Please note that we will not be held responsible for  
any troubles that may arise from the shooting and 
the publication of such images.

These rules are also available on
TMG Bureau of Port and Harbor’s website.



いただけます。

Prohibitions / Notes

Notice on photography 
in Tokyo Heliport 

Please comply to the following guidelines and do it  
safely when taking personal photos or videos here.

● From the viewpoint of security, it is prohibited to
take pictures at the Security Screening 
(including security equipment and Security 
Screening inspectors).

● Unauthorized photography of other passengers
or heliport staff is prohibited in order to protect 
portrait rights and privacy.

● In the aircraft or hangars, please confirm the rules 
for photography with each operator.

● Please do not disturb other customers or business 
operators.

● when getting on and off the helicopter, please be 
sure to follow the instructions of the staff or   
attendants.

● Please contact Tokyo Heliport Management Office
for press coverage or commercial photography.

● Please note that we will not be held responsible for  
any troubles that may arise from the shooting and 
the publication of such images.

These rules are also available on
TMG Bureau of Port and Harbor’s website.


